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ACC Middle School Updates 
One hundred ten students from Edna Brewer, Westlake, Montera, Roosevelt, Frick, 
Explore, Barrack Obama, and Melrose participated in our annual ACC Middle School 
College Day on Tuesday March 16th.  This year we visited San Jose State University, 
where we were hosted by university student leaders from the Cesar Chavez 
Community Action Center.  Students received a tour of the campus, attended 
workshops on how to get into college, and heard directly from university students 
about what college life is like and what kind of preparation is needed now at the 
middle school level.  ACC Governing Board high school students attended this event 
with their middle school buddies.  Special thanks to Board member Chris Dobbins 
for stopping by and for the popsicles! 
 
ACC High School Update 

• Thursday March 18th ACC High School General Meeting and follow up to Teen 
Action Summit 

• Student-Teacher Feedback Project, data input phase, running behind 
schedule 

• MSE Student Action Research Team, data input phase, will be ready with 
recommendations on student support system for A-G implementation in May. 

 
• Important date for all interested in the A-G implementation planning process 

(we need students, teachers, community, parents, district staff, and business 
members at the Broad Based Coalition Meeting):  

 
Wednesday, March 31st from 4:30-6:30pm 

Merritt College, Building F, Newton/Seale Conference Room 
12500 Campus Drive, Oakland 94619 

Parking in Lot C 
 

RSVP to BBC@ousd.k12.ca.us 
(510) 879-2144 

 
• Next ACC General Meeting: Thursday April 15th, location is still to be 

determined. 
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